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Subject: optometry survey
Date: Thursday, 3 February 2011 7:55:27 PM

1. No, i dont think there is any public benefit in requiring all optometrists to be therapeutically
endorsed.

2. No.
3. No.
4. There should be a period of grace, the period should last 5 years minimum.
5. No.
6. No.

7. Impediments will be time off practice to complete the therapeutic course, specially for one
optometrist practice located in rural areas, and also the financial costs associated with.
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